DEPT . JUSTICE--

Russ Decker

State Senator

December 17, 2008

Attorney General J.B. Van Hollen
State Capitol, Room 114 East
Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Attorney General Van Hollen,
The Committee on Senate Organization is writing to request that the Department of

Justice review the attached communication that the Committee has received. Specifically,
we are asking for clarification on two issues that have arisen from this letter: the

_applicability of the prevailing wage law and the applicability of statutory competitive
" bidding requirements to intergovernmental, public works or public construction contracts.

We appreciate your consideration of this matter at your earliest convenience.

Sincerelys

Senator Russ Decker
Chair, Committee on Senate Organization

State Capitol, P.O. Box 7882, Madison, WI 53707-7882 e (608) 266-2502
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